
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Academy for Reception, 

Year 1 & Year 2 Girls any ability. 
The Girls Academy is a session run purely for our youngest female players and sessions 

take place on a Wednesday evening 6-7pm, During the summer these are on grass at 

Moss Farm Recreation Centre, before they move back to Hartford High School’s 3G 

pitch in September. Sessions are booked in blocks of four at a cost of £10. The aim is 

for the girls to be coached within the Academy and then move forward to play for 

Hartford FC in the Cheshire Girls Football League at U8 (Year 3). 

 

 

Anyone interested and for more info: email:
 hartfordfcsecretary@gmail.com 
twitter: @hartfordfcgirls 
or call: 07748 706783 

OUR COACHING TEAM 

ARE LOOKING FOR  NEW 

PLAYERS!! 
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